
 

Hendersonville Church of 
the Nazarene

Sunday, March 13th

Sermon Notes

Making Disciples by the Water



Welcome! We are glad you have chosen to worship with us today. We hope 
you enjoy the service and sense God’s presence in our gathering. 
Immediately following the service, I will be at the back of the Worship 
Center. I would enjoy meeting you and answering any questions you may 
have about our church or what it means to be a Christian. May God bless 
you for worshipping with us. 

-Pastor Duane 

Today at HCN 
Sunday School for all ages    9:00am 
Morning Worship Service    10:15am 
Newcomers Luncheon     11:30am 
Youth Ministries to Merge    3:30pm - 8:30pm 

Upcoming Events 
March 19 8:30am  Men’s Ministry Breakfast 
March 19 2:00pm  Children’s Ministry Easter Egg Hunt 
March 20 10:15am Church Board Elections 
March 25 6:30pm  Good Friday Worship Service 
April 2  8:30am  Children’s Wing Work Day 
April 3  4:30pm  Emmaus at Nashville First Church 
April 8  6:30pm  Children’s Ministry Fun Night

Our Staff 
Lead Pastor: Duane Harris  pastorduane@hendersonvillenaz.org 
Worship Pastor: Caitlin Porter    caitlin@hendersonvillnaz.org 
Youth Pastor: Micah Mortimer   micah@hendersonvillenaz.org 
Children’s Director: Melanie Harris childrensdirector@hendersonvillenaz.org	
  

Welcome to Hendersonville  
Church of the Nazarene!

This Week at HCN 
Monday, March 14               
 Open Gym (Volleyball)    7:00pm 
Wednesday, March 16 
 Men’s and Women’s Bible Studies  6:30pm 
 Children’s Caravan Activities   6:30pm 
 Youth Activities and Worship   3:00pm  
 Worship Team Rehearsal   8:00pm 

Sunday School Classes at 9:00am 
Senior Adult Class    Room 103-105 
G3 Class (All Ages)   Room 107-109 
Stronger Roots Class (All Ages)  Room 113 
Youth Class    Youth Sanctuary 
Children’s Class   Children’s Wing 

Upcoming Class: April 10 - 24: “Discover HCN” led by Pastor Duane 

Be sure to visit our website for detailed information and weekly sermons. 
www.hendersonvillenaz.org

Church Office:  
Hours: Monday - Thursday 9:00am - 4:30pm 
Phone Number: 615-824-4411 
E-mail: office@hendersonvillenaz.org

Download our app in the Apple Store or Google Store! Search for 
“Hendersonville Naz” and be able to listen to sermons, give, read the 
Friday Focus, and more.

Easter Egg Hunt Candy Needed 
We are in need of candy for the upcoming Easter Egg Hunt. There will be 
a bin for candy donations in the lobby through March 13th. Please bring 
non-chocolate candy that is small enough to fit inside Easter Eggs. We 
appreciate your help! 

Today’s Message: John 12:1-8 
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